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The vote of the people should not be taken lightly that we are respected by who we 

vote for and is not changed and altered in anyway. You are denying my true vote by 

giving it to another. through ranked choice voting system ,“I do not support HB2004. 

No Ranked-Choice Voting System in Oregon! 


